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IN HONOR OF CHRISTOPHER

In January of 2020 the Conti family, of
Fredonia, NY, launched a passion project
more than 30 years in the making.
In 1984, after the death of 18-year-old
Christopher John Conti, I, the family
struggled with the grief of saying goodbye
and the financial burden of laying a loved
one to rest.
To honor Christopher’s life of kindness and
joy, through the SonShine Charitable Fund,
the Conti family is inviting you to join them
in this mission:
To financially assist families who have experienced the death of a child 
by offering monetary grants to help with some portion of funeral costs.

Sonshinecharity@gmail.com

Mail-in donations can be sent 
via Check or Money Order to:
The SonShine Charitable Fund
8921 Shumla Rd
Fredonia, NY 14063
Attention Alex Conti

https://www.sonshinefund.com/donate

Donations can be made via PayPal or credit card 
using the link on our website:

As a registered 501(c)3 charity, donations to our Fund may be tax
deductible.
All donations go toward defraying the cost of a funeral for a child.

NEEDS HAVE ALREADY BEEN MET, BUT…

In 2020, as the Fund was being established, preliminary
donations allowed us to provide grants to four families.

We have already been blessed by a few donors who are
committed to the success of our cause and our executive board
is working to ensure that we are able to continue our mission in
the upcoming year.

https://www.facebook.com/SonshineCharitabl
eFund/?view_public_for=113102580316358

WHAT LIES AHEAD?

Since average funeral costs in 2020 exceed $7000
(https://worldpopulationreview.com/), fundraising and raising
public awareness must remain our top priorities.

2021 will bring special events that will give the public
a chance to get involved in the important work we are
doing, opportunities to learn more about our goals and
about those who are helping to make them a reality.

We invite you to visit our website, to “like” our
Facebook page and to share this and future
newsletters with others.

If you would like to get involved as a volunteer or have
a resource that may help us achieve our mission of
raising funds for families, we would love to hear from
you. Contact us at our Gmail account or send a
message through our website or Facebook page.

If you know of or are a family who needs assistance, please
access our contact information using the QR code or any of
the links in this newsletter.

https://www.sonshinefund.com/
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